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On November 20, families, instructors, and volunteers who participated in the Rankin Elementary Family Literacy Program came together to celebrate a successful conclusion to the 10-week program. As a testament to their hard work and commitment, parents received certificates of completion, and children unwrapped books and school supplies to take home and enjoy as a family.

Both parents and children had positive experiences with the program. One parent, Victoria, shared that she enjoyed the activities she and her children completed as a family during Parent and Child Together (PACT) time each evening. She also commented that the program benefited her children by providing them an opportunity to interact with other children, and that during their time in the program, both she and her children were able to make new friends and work together to improve their English. 

Another parent, Guadalupe, improved her reading ability in English by two literacy levels—in this case, the equivalent of three to four grade levels. In the meantime, Ana, her two-year-old daughter, who started the program unwilling to speak to her teachers (in either English or Spanish) was, by the end of the program, responding verbally to her teachers and happily reciting her colors in English.

The growth and successes experienced by families in the Rankin Elementary Family Literacy program would not have been possible without the constant efforts and dedication of our wonderful instructors and volunteers.

Rankin Elementary families look forward to participating in the program again next year!





